
June 15, 2018 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Paulo's Pizza Ltd. 

Unit 140- 23200 Gilley Road 

Richmond, B. C. 

(604) 524-4748 

Schedule 8 to the Minutes of the 
Public Hearing meeting of 
Richmond City Council held on 
Monday, June 18, 2018. 

As an integral part of the East Richmond Community for the past 26 years, we support 

the upcoming development by Oris Development Corporation. The development is consistent 

with Vancouver city planners' aim to increase neighbourhood density now and into the future. 

The project will increase the services provided in the Hamilton area adding grocery store, 

doctor offices, coffee shops, pharmacies and other restaurants. Oris is also giving importance to 

the business that have existed in the area for years. 

Paulo's Pizza Ltd. was one of the first businesses to open in the Hamilton area in 1991. 

While recognizing our loyalty to the neighborhood, Oris has offered new space to us in the 

development currently underway. We are looking forward to moving into this new 

development to serve our customers better. With a proposed corner shop and room for seating 

outside on the patio, Paulo's Pizza will continue to serve their current customer base and 

welcome new residents in the area. 

This new development will be a great addition to the area introducing increased services 

for the current residents. Also, the residential units will make affordable housing within the city 

for first time buyers. The increase in customer base will allow current and new businesses to 

flourish. The development will make the area vibrant with increased foot traffic. We look 

forward to serving a diverse and modern neighbourhood for years to come. 

Regards, 

Rajan Dassan 


